
We were able to travel to Carrollton, GA, to help Gospel Light Baptist Church modify
a modular building to use as a nursery and Sunday school rooms. Please pray for
Pastor Sam Carns as they continue to minister to their community.

Pastor Lawrence English is the Pastor at Bell Hill Baptist Church in Murphy, NC. We
were able to help replace some vinyl on porch and overhangs. 

Ephesians 5:14-17 states, “Wherefore he saith, Awake thou that sleepest, and arise from the dead, and Christ
shall give thee light. See then that ye walk circumspectly, not as fools, but as wise, Redeeming the time,
because the days are evil. Wherefore be ye not unwise, but understanding what the will of the Lord is.” Folks,
we are walking in evil days so it is time we arise from our sleep! We need to take the talents and opportunities
God has given us and put them to work. We all don’t have the same ones, but if you are a born-again believer
of Christ, He has given you one! I am personally thankful, and I know the other missionaries of the Craftsmen
for Christ Ministry are thankful for our place serving the Lord.
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In April, we hosted our 3rd Annual CFC Golf Tournament
Fundraiser. It was a great day, and we thank the Lord for
the great weather. Thank you to all those that participated
as players and to those who graciously sponsored and gave
prizes to help with the cost of the event.  We were able to
raise money for the CFC ministry and also give a donation
to True Light Baptist Rescue Mission of Sandy Ridge, NC.
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In our last newsletter, we shared with you about Jesse
Butcher and his family. They lost their home to a housefire.
We have been able to help with the rebuilding of their house.
We are thankful to have been a part of this and have been
amazed at how God has blessed the progress that has been
made in the last three months. Thank you to John Oliver for
getting things in motion for this project. Please continue to
pray for the needs to be met and for the Butcher family as
they continue to minister to churches.

CFC Missionary, Scotty Boyd, was able to travel to Arapahoe,
WY, to help with a new sanctuary for Arapahoe Baptist
Church. The Craftsmen for Christ Ministry helped this church
many years ago. Praise the Lord their ministry is growing.
Pray that the needs be met so they can get into this new
building as soon as possible.

Here are a few specific prayer requests to share with you. Bro. Roger Mullins had bypass surgery in April.
Hank’s hand continues to improve. Please pray for our missionaries as we desire to serve the Lord as long
as He will allow us to.

I want to invite you to our Annual Craftsmen for Christ Appreciation Banquet on Saturday, August 17.
Registration will start at 10am, then the banquet will be at 11am. We will have a meal, singing, message,
slideshow, and an auction. More details can be found www.cfcib.com or our Facebook page. We hope that
you will join us as this is a day of fellowship and praising the Lord for what has been accomplished this
past year. 

Please continue to pray for the True Light Baptist Rescue Mission as they are waiting on permit
approvals.

We have been very busy these past few months. We were able to finish
our work at Good News Baptist Church in Spring Hope, NC. Pray for
Pastor Shane Brantley and his congregation as the continue to grow. They
will need a new sanctuary before too long. Praise the Lord!



2024 CFC Appreciation Banquet
Saturday, August 17, 2024

Registration 10am           Banquet 11am

Freedom Baptist Church - Fellowship Hall
1000 Rural Hall-Germanton Rd., 

Rural Hall, NC  27045
Food * Slideshow * Singing * Message * Fellowship * Auction

If you have any questions or would like to donate an auction item, 
call Joe Pegram at 336-408-4664 or Kristie Waters at 336-414-4561

PRAYER REQUESTS
The Butcher Family

Scotty & Rheta Boyd – financial support; Rheta’s health needs

Roger & Rachel Mullins - financial support; Roger’s recovery

Hank Williams – continued healing of his hand; financial support

Joe & Kathy Pegram - raising financial support; health needs

Raiford & Jean Burrow (Marilyn Venable's parents) - health needs

Pastors and leadership as they make decisions for their church

Safety on projects and while traveling

God's guidance on projects

Volunteers for the ministry

PRAISES
Great golf tournament fundraiser

Special offerings given & continued monthly supporters

God opening doors to continue to serve

Daily safety & blessings

Grace every day for trials & testing

God's goodness to us all
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PLEASE PRAY FOR THE
CFC MISSIONARIES

VOLUNTEERS NEEDED
JOIN US ON AN UPCOMING PROJECT

CONTACT JOE PEGRAM 
FOR MORE INFO
336-408-4664 
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